Public libraries and their collections of materials serve as the greatest supporters of America’s first right-
Freedom of Expression. A library’s role is not to determine what should or shouldn’t be read, but to
provide access to a wide range of materials and content to assist patrons in their quest for knowledge.
Not every book is appropriate for every library, but it must be the decision of the trained library staff to
make those determinations, and it is the role of parents to determine what content is appropriate for
their children. These are very individualized and personal choices, as are guaranteed by the First
Amendment, and Senate Bill 2123 seeks to limit these rights. Please vote no on Senate Bill 2123.



